
PUBLIC REQUEST TO ADDRESS 
THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA

Correspondence Received

MEMBERS OF THE BOARD

HILDA L. SOLIS
HOLLY J. MITCHELL

LINDSEY P. HORVATH
JANICE HAHN

KATHRYN BARGER

The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

9.            Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Supervisor Hahn,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to bring to your attention the 
financial burden that the Torrance High School Fee Waiver of up to 
$15,500.00 in parking fees for 35 vehicles is causing for our organization. As 
much as we value our partnership with the school and support the education 
of our students, we unfortunately cannot afford the current parking fee 
amount.

Considering our limited budget, I am kindly requesting for your assistance in 
reducing the parking fee amount to $5,000.00. This adjustment would greatly 
alleviate the financial strain while still allowing us to provide the necessary 
transportation for our students.

I understand the importance of supporting our local schools and am 
committed to finding a solution that is mutually beneficial for both parties. 
Your understanding and cooperation in this matter would be greatly 
appreciated.

Thank you for your attention to this request. 

Sincerely,

Monisha Parker

paul  burt See comment @ Agenda Item 8 - No, use buses.
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